NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM Mount Vernon Chamber of Commerce Business Expo

Saturday, April 6, 2019 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Location: The MARC – 822 W. Mount Vernon Blvd.

Posted Date/Time: 4.5.2019 @ 8:00 a.m.

Shannon Neely, City Clerk

Notice is hereby given the Mount Vernon Chamber of Commerce annual Business Expo will be held on

SATURDAY, APRIL 6, 2019 AT THE MARC FROM 9:00 A.M. TO 2:00 P.M. LOCATED AT 822 W. MOUNT VERNON BLVD.

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM: This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements of the Sunshine Law, RSMo 610.010(5), in the event that the number of members of the Board of Aldermen present at the event makes the law applicable.

The news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:

Shannon Neely, City Clerk City of Mount Vernon P.O. Box 70 Mt. Vernon, MO 65712 (417) 466-2122

Email: sneely@mtvernon-cityhall.org